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GATX Rail Locomotive Group Recognized by the Galena Park ISD Board of 
Trustees

Houston, Texas: Galena Park ISD recognized GATX Rail Locomotive Group, a global provider of 
railcar leasing and service, for their generous donation of backpacks filled will school supplies to 
the students of Pyburn Elementary School at the September 12th Board of Trustees meeting.

Thank you to GATX Rail Locomotive Group for donating backpacks and school supplies. This 
donation gives the students of Pyburn Elementary School the necessary tools they need to achieve 
excellence.

Pyburn Elementary School representatives accepted a plaque for GATX Rail Locomotive Group 
from the Board of Trustees and Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools. 
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Pictured (left to right): Noe Esparza, Board of Trustees Vice President; Sandra Garcia, 
Pyburn Elementary Counselor; Angelica Cuellar, Pyburn Elementary Assistant 

Principal and Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools
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